
BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING NOTES 

MARCH  13, 2014 
 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee.  We met at 11:15 in the 
BellaVita Annex. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett,  Carolyn Beeson, 
Barbara Quinn, Linda Sanders, Janice Jensen, Rosemary Trevino, and Board Contact, Marc Wormser . 

ABSENT – None 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Bob Stockinger 

NOTES –The Notes from the February 13, 2014 meeting were electronically approved prior to the 
meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS - Chairman Bob Stockinger asked if the meeting day and time is  sufficient for the  
committee members.  It was decided that day and time is alright with everyone.  Bob is writing the 
"F.Y.I." articles in the weekly newsletter which could contain Communication articles if applicable.    

BLOCK CAPTAINS – The block captains were called by Janice and Rosemary to verify if they could 
continue delivery block captain material.  Three needed to be replaced. 

 BELLA BUZZ – The "Bella Buzz" has been delivered with the resident names instead of "Resident".  It 
needs to be changed back  to "Resident" to avoid confusion.  Carolyn Beeson will call Carla to have it 
changed back.  Also, the "Buzz" hadn't been available online.  The next deadline for the "Bella Buzz" is 
May 10th.   
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Sarah Barnett, Secretary 

 
 


